
 
 

Dear Parent, 

As we approach the end of the academic year, I wanted to take a moment to 

update you on plans for the next academic session. We are excited to continue 

providing your child with a challenging and engaging curriculum that will prepare 

them for success in class X/XII CBSE Board examination and beyond. 

We look forward to working together to ensure a successful academic year for 

your child starting from 9th Mar 2023.The school timings from Thursday, 

March 9th, 2023 will be from 7:45 am to 1:45 pm. Time table will be shared in 

the class whatsapp group. 

First and foremost, the education and well-being of your child is our top priority. 

We are committed to providing a safe and nurturing environment for your child 

to learn and grow. 

We will be focusing on developing their critical thinking skills, problem solving 

abilities and encouraging them to participate in co-curricular activities. We will 

also be providing them with the tools and resources they need to succeed in their 

studies, including access to technology and a variety of extracurricular activities. 

In addition, we will be conducting regular assessments and evaluations to track 

the progress of your child and provide support as needed. Please make sure that 

your child attends the class regularly and arrives on time. They should also 

complete all their homework and assignments on time 

We encourage you to stay involved in your child's education by attending parent-

teacher meetings, and staying informed about school events and activities. 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

 

Regards 

Principal  
 

   Bloom Public School 

C-8, Vasant Kunj 

New Delhi 110070 


